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FREETOWN COUNCIL ON AGING
Multi-Purpose Senior Center
227 Chace Road
East Freetown, MA 02717
TEL: 763-9557
FAX: 763-9084

June 8, 2015 Meeting called to order at 10:32 AM
Roll Call- All present except Bruce Wilbur
Secretary Report-Accepted with one correction.
Treasurers Report- Budget was discussed.

Old Business

Van Policy and procedure for van discussed.
Passengers must wear a seat belt by law.

All modalities must be secured.

No smoking.

All passengers must be able to function on their own beyond the vehicle or have a
caregiver with them.

Driver cannot sign to be responsible for passenger at Doctor or Hospital offices.
Van driver will check to see if all passengers are secured or vehicle does not
depart unless regulations are followed.

No Food or drink unless authorized.

Driver will open and shut doors if needed.

Next meeting Building and Board Policies.

COA Website Access. Chairman contacted Town Administrator Jack Healey
regarding website access on Facebook. Town Administrator not aware of an
issue and he told the Chairman to look into it personally. Since this telephone
conversation with the Town Administrator, the Chairman of COA has been
blocked from the Facebook site.

Vegetable Garden- Anonymous group completed planting and paid for all. They
will return when needed, to maintain the garden.

Cookouts July and August-In August Program Clutter Control, Dave Downs will
entertain payment is through a grant.

Cleaning of carpets-This needs to be done, when it can working around programs
etc.

Shuffleboard area-Needs to be redone, will have to work on getting that done.
Mandatory Conflict of Interest Law-All have to do this at their earliest
convenience.

New Business
New Signs at COA-The chairman would like bigger signs for the COA. She will

speak to Highway Surveyor.




New Chairs-Bruce Wilbur motioned to purchase chairs if possible through grant.
They are stackable with a 2 inch cushion. If cheaper for delivery, we can have
them shipped to his business. He would be able to bring them up to the COA.
Suggestion: Shuffleboard inside downstairs and a blood pressure machine.

Respectfully submitted,

Barbara Lafleur, Director




